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Dear Author, 

 
I am pleased to inform you that your submission 
was subjected to a double-blind review process, and 
the reviewers accepted the above for a presentation 
at the NACOSS V.  
 
The information of NACOSS V is as below: 
Venue: Library of Universiti Sains Islam Malaysia 

(USIM), Negeri Sembilan, Malaysia  
Date: 9th - 12th March 2020 
 
The extended abstract or full paper will be published 
in the e-proceeding that will be distributed to all 
conference delegates on the conference days. 
 
For your information, the registration does not 
include accommodation and food. Thus, to help 
presenters to reduce costs, we have introduced the 
‘Presenter Recruitment Programme’ where the 
conference fee for a presenter will be waived if they 
introduce eight presenters (from any of the 
categories: academic, students).  
 
Any question may be emailed to the conference 
secretariat at myaidconference@gmail.com or to 
our international liaison at ssuriani3979@gmail.com. 
 
We look forward to your presentation. 
 
 
Regards,  
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